

KOWLOON BOWLING GREEN CLUB

23 October 2015

Notice

Dear KBGC bowlers,

Wearing Proper Bowling Uniform and Footwear during Lawn Bowling Competitions

I believe our bowlers have already learnt of the recent complaint case for improper lawn bowl footwear. Although this contravention was not the problem of our side, I do hope that we can treat the incident as a positive reminder so that none of our men and women bowlers will fall into similar predicament.

Do remember wearing proper bowling uniform and footwear throughout all bowling games.



Bolly Yim Bowls Convenor

通告

各位球員:

参與滾球賽事必須穿著適當的草地滾球制服和草地滾球鞋

相信本會草地滾球員已獲悉最近一宗有關穿著不合規格草地滾球鞋的投訴,雖然不是本會草地滾球員違例,希望這次事件可以令我們引以為戒,男女草地滾球員均不會觸犯類似的錯誤。

在比賽期間,請各位草地滾球員必須穿著適當的草地滾球制服和草地滾球鞋。



滾球事務執委 嚴國華啟 2015年10月23日